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Torch committe

Terrace Bay's Olympic Torch
Ceremony Organizing Committee
has been set up and members are:

Dean Main, recreation co-ordi-
nator, Ernie Kettle, recreation
committee chairman, Carolyn
Waldenberger, recreation commit-
tee member, Mike Gould, Lions
Club, Rollie Gander, Lions CLub,
Jim Ziegler, councillor and
Margie Fulton, volunteer.

The first committee meeting
was held on Thursday, October 8,
and Recreation Director Dean
Main opened by informing every-
one that the following committees
were set up to help with the orga-
nizing of the celebration: awards
committee, ceremony committee,
school program committee, relay
route committee, theatre commit-
tee, community events and public
relations.

The following people have
been contacted to ask their assis-
tance with these committees: Ken
Lusk, public relations committee;
Jim Chappel, theatre committee,
the high school, separate school
and the public school for the
school program committee.

Mike Gould and Rollie Gander
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agreed to approach the Lions
Club for more volunteers. These
two men will also look after the
Relay Route Committee.

It was discussed at the meeting
that perhaps a letter could be sent
to Calgary to request that Heidy
and Howdy (olympic mascots)
visit Birchwood Terrace, the hos-
pital and possibly the schools.

Safety of children

The News learmned at this meet-
ing the committee had a minor
problem with where the stage for
the ceremony is going to be.

Originally the stage was to be
set up in the arena but it was
learned that the time it would take
to do this would delay the entire
process. The stage will go up out-
of-doors instead.

Two locales were discussed.
One was the curling club parking
lot and the other was right on
Simcoe Plaza.

At first, the parking lot was
chosen as an ideal location
because it is adjacent to the high-
way. It was to be roped off.

The torch will arrive in Terrace
Bay sometime between 3:30 p.m.

t.'!i.l'f

) RETIREMENT PARTY /|

Come & Go Shower U
In Honour of

J

Burton Phillips Nov. 21, 1987

VA

\l.

T YN

/\ - 9-12p.m. ' %&

A e e

Schreiber Curling Rink A
BEST WISHES ONLY W

"‘l.,‘f;
__.-'I' =

“I\w

Ty

THANK YOU

We wish to thank the following merchants for
donations to our Fall Fair:

Strawberry Patch
Terry's Sight or Sound
Granny's

Robinson

G & G Hair Fashions

Waghorn Pharmacy
Palm Dairy

Terrace Bay Bakery
Costa's

Baby Quilt won by Chris Mordeen

Tablecloth Barb Moore

Door Prizes won by Shirley and Ricky Johnson CerIJS Cake

won by Amy Roen

Thanks to Moore's and Terrace Bay Credit Union for window
Display and to Mrs. Cliff Barker for her knitting.
Lillian Belliveau R.C. Legion Ladies Auxiliary

Bazaar Convener

LAKE SUPERIOR HIGH
NIGH SCHOOL
COURSE OFFERING

GRADE 13 CHEMISTRY
(ONTARIO ACADEMIC CREDIT)

and 4:30 p.m. on Monday,
January 11, 1988.

The ceremony will be one

hour long but the torch will only
remain in town for 10 minutes.

The location was changed
because the committee believes
that spot presents a safety hazard
to kids and adults.

If the lot were to get very
packed with people, some might
wander off and get too close to

the highway.

The committee decided
Simcoe Plaza would be a better
locale because of this.

Weather was discussed that
night and all agreed that even if
the weather is bad, the show must
go on. It was unanimous that "if
the runners can run in it, we can

celebrate in it."

Other features

There are to be several excit-
ing and unique features to the
Olympic Torch ceremony.

A selection process not yet

formulated that will choose stu-
dents from area schools to speak
for one minute at the ceremony.

As well, a renowned athlete (a
former National Olympic athlete)
will most-likely be brought to
Terrace Bay to also speak that
day.

The committee is also hoping
to have the Labatt's Blue Caravan
for the ceremony.

Labatt's Ontario Breweries and
the Federal Government joined
together to create this caravan.

The concept of this mobile
exhibition was conceived to pro-
mote various facets of the Winter
Games and to bring the Olympics
to as many people as possible.

Within the caravan people can
see the story of the Winter
Olympics through a video presen-
tation, graphics display and a
computer trivia game.

Calgary and many of the
events taking place there in 1988
are highlighted through audio

see page 15

1987 Moose Selective
Harvest for Ontario

1987 Moose Selective Harvest for Ontario

Moose regulations

Here are two important regulations to remember:

-party hunting is permitted for calf moose only

-hunters licensed to hunt both bear and moose are now per-
mitted to continue hunting bear after harvesting a moose.

Moose seasons

The 1987 seasons will be similar to last year with slight cal-

endar adjustments.

The moose hunt begins Oct. 3 in most areas of Ontario this

year.

The following two changes are in effect:

1) New archery seasons will open up in Wildlife
Management Units 2, 4, 5, 6, 9A, 12A, 15A, 18A, and 19, for
resident and non-resident hunters and in Units 7B, 9B, and 12B

for residents only.

2) Wildlife Management Unit 41 will be opened up to non-

resident moose hunters.

Moose Program Review

A review of the system of allocating moose hunt opportuni-
ties within the Selective Harvest Program has been initiated. It is
intended that any changes as a result of the review will come

into effect in the 1988 season.
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e meets Superior

Highlites

By T.E. Taylor,

vice-principal

A very successful dance was
held on Friday, October 30, at the
Terrace Bay campus of Lake
Superior High School.

Over 150 students came
dressed for the Hallowe'en theme.
Prizes were won for best cos-
tumes by Susan Boucher, Mike
Beno, Tiffany Jowitt and Mark
Mannisto.

The next dance is at the
Schreiber campus on Friday,
November 13, from 8 to mid-
night.

Many thanks go out to the fol-
lowing parent chaperones who
helped us with our first three
dances this year: Mrs. Shirley
O'Reilly, Mr. and Mrs. Chris
Pollard, Mrs. Barb Hopper, Mr.
and Mrs. Wayne Tessier, Mrs.
Betty-Ann Klassen, Mrs. Sandy
Quinton, Mrs. Gerry McColeman,
Mrs. Pat Slawson and Mrs.
Joanne Moore.

In addition, thanks go out to
the following teachers and staff
who have chaperoned the first
three dances: Mrs. Ruth
Mulligan, Mrs. Ursula Strapko,
Mrs. Wendy Martin, Mr. Merce
Romanec, Ms. Birdie Romanec,
Mr. Walter Klassen, Miss Tina
Lage, Mr. Kerry Powell, Mr. Roy
Handy, Mr. Mike Seere and Mrs.
Irene Moore.

The first issue of our brand
new school newspaper, yet to be
named, is about to come off the
press.

The committee is made up of
the following students: Sheri
Payette, editor, Charlotte Currie,
Shawn Bursey, Cindy Orlesky,
Cindy Sopel, Wendi Whittaker,
Tara Kraehling, Niccla Pollard,
Alison Graham, Paula Dodd and
Tanya Ditchfield, as well as staff
advisors Miss Allison Perry and
Ms. Sandra Tremblay; these peo-
ple hope to produce a paper once
a month.

The next Boys' Volleyball and
Girls' Basketball home series
starts on Friday, November 13, at
1 p.m. at-the Terrace Bay campus.

Interested parents and others

are welcome to come to the
school to help support our teams.

Afternoon classes will be
shortened that day so our students
can watch the games.

A lot of people don't realize
how busy our school is after nor-
mal school hours.

For instance, on the Terrace
Bay campus; 11 different organi-
zations, including the Terrace Bay
Recreation Department, the
Community Band, the Badminton
Club, the Archery Club and
Confederation College, to name a
few, use our school from 5:30
p.m. until closing time at 11 p.m.

Should you feel you would
like to make use of our facilities
for your own particular club,
please feel free to contact me at
the Terrace Bay campus; or Mr.

Bill Houston at the Schreiber
campus, and we will see what
arrangements can be made. Untl
next week....
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“ISOLLY - The family of the late Lorette Solly, wishes to express our

3:: thanks to relatives, friends and neighbors for their support and kindness |-
“]during the recent loss of our mother and grandmother. A special thank you}-
~Jto Dr. Wilkes, nurses and staff of the McCausland Hospital for the excel-  F:
~Jlentcare and patience given to her during her lengthy stay there. Thank -
~Jyou to Rev. Hunt for the comforting and meaningful service, Helen Dooley |
~Jfor all her help and support and the beautiful poem she created for Mom. .}
ITo Kings Funeral Home, to all the pallbearers and the Ladies of the Legion |-
““JAuxiliary for the service and lunch. To all who sent messages of sympathy, |-
':3- flowers, food and donations to the McCausland Hospital and Heart and

There is a good possibility that a Grade 13 Chemistry
Course will be held during the evening if a sufficient
number of students can be found. The credit course
would be 10 hours in length and would be offered at
no tuition fee. Students would be responsible for the
purchase of their own textbook.

For further information and/or to indicate your interest,
please contact: |

Heart & Stroke Foundation
In Memoriam Cards

“+{Stroke Foundation. Extended thanks to Mom's friends from the D.A.G. for iuafrab::ﬂ frl::{afr:
. . . nna MCRile
Mr. T.E. Taylor, Vice-Principal f ;I::r ;ﬁuchmg gesture. We will always be extremely grateful. God bless 825 3840
Lake Superior High School ~IGrant, Rose & Billy Hazel Lang
Terrace Bay, Ontario * Edward Sandy & Fam”y 825-3605

Beth McAdam
DA DO A

825-3271
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